
 
 

 

The Corporation of the City of Kenora  
 
 By-Law Number 159 - 2017 

 
A By-law to Authorize an Amendment to an Agreement between the 
Corporation of the City of Kenora and the Federation of Canadian 

Municipalities to Integrate Climate Risks as part of the City’s Asset 
Management Plan 

 
Whereas at the December 12, 2017 Regular meeting of Council it was deemed 
necessary and expedient to authorize an agreement between the Corporation of the City 
of Kenora and the Federation of Canadian Municipalities (FCM) to integrate climate risks 
as part of the City’s Asset Management Plan in the amount of $100,700; and 
 
Whereas all provisions of the agreement form part of this authorization; 
 
Now Therefore the Council of The Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enacts as 
follows:- 
 

1.     That the Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby authorizes the execution of 
an agreement between the Corporation of the City of Kenora and FCM to 
proceed with the Framework for Managing Climate Risks in Municipal 
Infrastructure projects. 
 

2.     That total project costs are $100,700 with the FCM grant application in the 
amount of $80,500 with a total net cost to the municipality of $20,200. 
 

3.     That this By-law shall come into force and be in effect from and after the final 
passing thereof. 

 
By-law read a First and Second Time this 12th day of December, 2017 

 
By-law read a  Third and Final  Time this 12th day of December, 2017 

 
    The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 

 
    ____________________________________                                                           

                  David S. Canfield, Mayor 
 
 

    ____________________________________                                                              
                 Heather Kasprick, City Clerk 

 


